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610-370-3235 
Jen0873@ptd.net 
July 14,2019

Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Commonwealth Keystone Building & O'-' w ~ i OO

400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary:

We are long time residents of Exeter township and we are deeply opposed to the Exeter 
supervisors' latest decision to distribute the assets of the wastewater plant to American Water. The 

supervisors of Exeter Township have made, and continue to make, decisions that are not In the best 
interest of the residents of the township. This is only one of the decisions. Our supervisors are 

supposed to be making decisions in the best interest of the township, which means the residents. 
Without residents of Exeter township, there is no Exeter township. An increase of 160% over our 

current bill is clearly not taking into account the interests of these residents. There are many 

families on fixed budgets in this township who will not be able to handle an increase like this.

There is no clear advantage to be seen for the residents of Exeter township, and the supervisors of 

Exeter should never have agreed to it. Please hear our concerns and intervene in this case

Sincerely,

Jennifer and Kevin Hall
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